
Subject: Re: Made my day!
Posted by Paul Joppa on Tue, 08 Apr 2003 14:07:55 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Glad you like it, that is a big boost for me! The C4S is currently considered "stock," you might call
it version 1.1 with the SRPP driver as version 1.0. It was added for several reasons, one of which
is to reduce hum which is getting in from the power supply. If you like the SRPP driver, and the
hum is OK, then you are fine. If there is a little too much hum, there are several other options to
reduce it. Any Paramour owner is invited to ping me (pj@bottlehead.com) or post on the
Bottlehead forum if you want to pursue any of them.
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